THE GHURGH OF JESUS CHRIST OF LATTER-DAY SAINTS
47 EAST SOUTH TEMPLE STREET
SaLr Lake City, Uran 84150

GORDON B, HINCKLEY
PRESIDENT

April 19, 2005

Elder Richard H. Winkel
334 W. COB

Dear Brother Winkel:

I have your letter of April 15 with which you enclose part of a
letter written by your grandparents who were called on missions to
Holland.

I was the one who took them around London. President Joseph .
Merrill would have me do this for missionaries going to the continent
who had to stop over in London. This would have been either in 1934 or
1935. 1 was laboring in the Liverpool district during 1933 and came to
London n January of 1934. Those were very interesting days.

Thank you for bringing back a flood of memories.

Sincerely,

Gordon B. Hinckley
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